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Merit Awards for the week ending 
8th January 2021 

 
Nursery  Rae P 

Nursery  Jessica B C 

Class 1 Isabelle L 

Class 2 Raphael N 

Class 3 Max B 

Class 4 Finn g 

Class 5 Lila M 

Class 6 Alicia K 

Class 7 Sofia N K 

Class 8 Luke M 

Class 9 Martina E 

Class 10 Eldana A 

Class 11 Luke G 

Class 12 Elijah S 

Class 13 Rex M 

Class 14 Catarina F 

 

 

Congratulations to all 
classes on their 100% 

attendance last week.  

Remote Instrument Tuition 
 

If your child is currently learning an 
instrument you would have received an 
email from school explaining how this 
tuition will continue this term.  Thank 

you to those parents who have emailed 
their interest to the tutors and you will 

see the payment item on your 
Parentpay account.  If you would like 
your child to continue with remote 

lessons, please email 
office@corpuschristi.lameth.sch.uk 

and the necessary guidance will be sent 
to you.   

From the Governors 

The school governors would like to thank all parents for their support of the school during these tricky times. We would 
especially like to thank those parents who have donated old iPads, laptops and other computer devices to the school so that 
they can be repurposed for use by the children. These have proved invaluable in the school's delivery of effective home 
schooling. Such generosity is really appreciated.     Miranda Sawyer, Chair of Governors 

Miss Thomas holding one of the 
new Chrome books which were 
purchased from funds raised by 

parents during the summer term. 

Remote Learning 
We are now in our second week of home learning and staff have really appreciated all the positive feedback given by our 
parents. Remote learning has evolved as staff respond to the needs of children’s learning. New ideas are shared regularly 
between staff which is having a positive impact on the provision. We are pleased that parents are contacting the school 
where there are issues with devices and internet capability. We thank all our parents who have contributed to our crisis fund, 
allowing us to enable families access to remote devices.  
 

School Food Matters 
We also thank School Food Matters, a charity set up in conjunction with Evelina London Children’s Hospital, for the nutritious 
breakfast bags which have been well received by some of our families.  The charity exists to teach children about food and 
to improve children’s access to healthy, sustainable food during their time at school. 
 

Mrs Graham 
Mrs Graham will be sadly leaving Corpus Christi School on the 29th January. She is moving away from London, as she and her 
family look forward to the arrival of their second child. This has been a very hard decision for her as she is very much part of 
the Corpus Christi School Community and has made many strong friendships.  
Mrs Graham has been a teacher at Corpus Christi School for 11 years and has been fully committed to the life of the school, 
as well as leading the lower juniors in her role as phase group leader.  We all wish Mrs Graham and her family every happiness 
with their new venture. She will be sorely missed. 
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If you have any concerns regarding the welfare and safety of any child at Corpus Christi School, please do not hesitate to contact 

one of our Safeguarding Officers.  Any issue will be dealt with in the strictest confidence.   

Mrs J Connery, Mr R Coyle, Mrs K Smart, Mrs S Cole or Ms S Ruiz  

 


